
 
 
 
 
 

Computer Lab Assistants (CLAs) for 

2015-16 
 

 

 
 

 

 
Do you have good customer service skills and would like 
to make a few extra bucks? If so the Office of Residence 

Life (ORL) is looking for dedicated and responsible 
residents to be CLAs for the 2015 – 2016 academic year! 

 

If interested, you must attend one of two Information sessions scheduled 
for: 

Tuesday, March 31, 7 pm, Haley Hall Conference Room 

or 

Wednesday, April 1, 7 pm, Haley Hall Conference Room 

 

Applications for new candidates must be submitted to 
ORL, Friday, April 10 by 2 pm 


